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Welcome to The Easy Lunch Company we are one of the suppliers of hot lunches to Primary 
Schools in West Sussex, one of which is yours.   
We started our business supplying freshly cooked hot lunches to local primary schools over 11 
years ago and have had a very good take up for the meals.  This is no doubt down to the 
exceptional quality of the fresh, locally sourced ingredients we use and listening to your needs as 
parents for your children.  We are based at Coolham, near Billingshurst so not only are the 
ingredients sourced locally we also cook all the meals locally, fresh on the day.  
 
The Government introduced a new initiative 6 years ago where all children starting school in 
Reception and those in Year 1 and Year 2 will all receive a free hot school lunch.  This is a two-
course meal with bread and milk served daily.  There are 3 meals to choose from each day. 
To see our current menu, visit www.theeasylunchcompany.co.uk you will also find information 
about us and how we work. We will endeavour to get menus sent electronically to you before the 
end of the summer term obviously this is year is slightly different due to the current situation of 
the coronavirus. 
You can see photos of our lunches on the GALLERY page on our website or please follow us on 
Instagram @easylunchcompany. 
 
You will receive a hard copy of our menu at the end of each term ready for the following term – 
this also has lots of information about our meals and dates of deadlines if your school requires 
you to book on line. 
If your child will be attending any of the following schools, you MUST book your meals online (see 
attached sheet for instructions of how to do so): 
Slinfold, St. Marys, Shelley, Broadfield Primary Academy 
All other schools will include your child in their order numbers unless you have opted out from 
having a Universal Free School Meal (UIFSM) by telling the school you do not require a lunch. 
 
We work closely with all the local authorities to ensure our service meets all the necessary 
stringent regulations; all our menus are checked by LACA The Lead Association for Catering in 
Education.  
 
If your child has any sort of food allergy, we can still cater for them although you must contact us 
directly so that we can go through their specific needs. 
 
We have a very strict process for Special Dietary meals to be catered for to ensure the safety of 
all children. If your child requires a special diet of any sort please contact me so I can explain the 
procedure and all paperwork can be completed.  NO SPECIAL DIET WILL BE PROVIDED UNTIL 
THE PROCESS IS COMPLETE. 
 
If you have any questions or require more information please do not hesitate to contact me, 
Emma Treasure, at the Easy Lunch Company on 01043 741177 or 07802 498315 or by e-mail: 
emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk.  During the  school holidays it is best to email me as the 
kitchen is not always open – I will get back to you as soon as I can. 
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